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Nelson, Linda, EMNRD (Jo-0(5-2307 3

From: Guye, Gerry, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2006 2:24 PM
To: Nelson, Linda, EMNRD

Subject: FW: Benson Shugart WF Unit No. 8

Linda
Would you put a copy of this e-mail in the well file.

~~gc®~~

From: Catanach, David, EMNRD

Sent: Wednesday, February 22, 2006 10:18 AM
To: bcoffman@chkenergy.com

Cc: Guye, Gerry, EMNRD

Subject: Benson Shugart WF Unit No. 8

Brenda,

I've received your C-103 requesting authorization to commence injection into the Benson Shugart Waterflood
Unit Well No. 8. Before we can approve your request, we need to resolve the issue of whether the required work
was performed on the Yates & Dooley Creek Permit Well No. 1. As you know, Division Order No. WFX-757
required a demonstration that this well was properly cemented and plugged, or in the alternative, the operator was
required to re-enter and re-plug the well. | have examined the well file for the Creek Permit Well No. 1, and
have found that no paperwork has been filed showing that any work has been performed on the well. Please
forward to me any documentation you may have with regards to the Creek Permit Well No. 1. After that matter
has been taken care of, | can advise you on how to re-activate authorization to inject into the BSWF Unit No. 8.

David Catanach
Engineer

2/22/2006



